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The goal of the plant staff is to efficiently collect and treat the wastewater and to produce the 

best quality effluent possible while maintaining the equipment and protecting the Town’s 

assets. 

 

 

 

 DEEP permit renewals are running way behind. We are 60th on the list. The current 

permit is in effect until we receive the new one. 

 Lakeside pump # 1 is out for repair. Needs an impeller and seal kit. The station is due 

for an upgrade in the next few years. 

 Flows have been decreasing as the groundwater table has decreased. BOD coming in 

has significantly increased. 

 Mystic River Watershed Alliance continues to sample. 

 Trojan Canada has placed tariffs on all parts coming into U. S. 

 Thickened solids bid is out for our three-year renewal. Bids are due on 8-7-25. 

 Thickened sludge mixer is not working. Troubleshooting issue. 

 DEEP has requested that the Ledyard WPCA sign off on the Sweet Hill Farms (off 

Military Highway) wastewater treatment project. Chairman Lynch has the details. 

 

            

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

Stephe

n W. Banks 

 
 

 

 



 

     


